
 

19th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in learning to play keyboards with Mrs Tomlinson. 
 
The half hour sessions will take place on Wednesday lunchtimes from 12.15pm until 12.45pm 
and will take place during the school day for the Autumn half term running up to Christmas. 
 
We have six keyboards in school that can be used but unfortunately they will not be able to be 
taken home.  However, should they wish, they can practise at school in their break times.  
 
School will pay for Mrs Tomlinson’s services for the time being and we will review this after 
Christmas.  If we do ask for a contribution it will only be a small fee of a couple of pounds just 
to cover some of the costs. 
 
If you are happy to agree to this please just drop me an email giving me your permission on 
head@sabden.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Kind Regards 
Elizabeth Maskell 
Headteacher  
 
 


